CUMAS NEW ROSS
BUTLERSLAND INDUSTRIAL ESTATE, NEW ROSS, CO WEXFORD

MOBILE TELEPHONES POLICY

Whilst taking a sensible approach to individuals and employees carrying and using mobile telephones at work, their use during normal working hours can be an irritant to everyone and could also be a health and safety issue.

The constant ringing of telephones and noise of conversations during breaks can also cause distress to others throughout break times.  Following careful consideration and consultation the guidelines for the use of mobile phones are:

· Mobile phones are the responsibility of the owner and should be switched off and kept in personal lockers as provided.

· If a phone has to be carried it must be switched off.

· All social areas are mobile free zones.

· Messages can be checked during break times and return calls made during everyone’s own time.

· Cumas New Ross will not take any responsibility for the loss or damage of personal mobile phones.

